
 

 
 

 MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 

ASPIRE - BELIEVE - BELONG 

LYDIA NAYLOR BA (HONS), NPQH HEADTEACHER 

 

MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 

KING EDWARD STREET, MIDDLEWICH, CHESHIRE, CW10 9BU 

www.mhs.school                                     01606 537670 
Middlewich High School is part of the Sir John Brunner Foundation.  The Sir John Brunner Foundation is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England 

and Wales with company number 11227336 and an exempt charity, whose registered office is at Monarch Drive, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 8AF 

 
1st October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Changemakers Project at Cledford Lagoons 
 
The Science and Geography Departments would like to invite your child to participate in a new 
project called ‘Changemakers’.  This is a collaborative project with Green Earth Developments Group 
who have reached out to our school to ask for our help and support in rewilding the Cledford 
Lagoons in Middlewich.  You can read more about this work here.  
 
To kick-start this collaborative project, we would like to take participating students to visit the 
Cledford Lagoons on Monday 7th October.  The day will start in school with a briefing from the Green 
Earth Developments Group during Lesson 1 (09:05).  After this session, we will walk to the Lagoons, 
which is approximately a 25 minute walk.  Once reaching the Cledford Lagoons, the students will 
receive more information about the land and the project, as well as having the opportunity to walk 
around the site and start to build our vision.  We will then walk back to school, in time for lunch at 
13:35. 
 
Consent 
In order for your child to attend this visit, you must complete the online permission form by the end 
of the school day on Thursday 3rd October.  Please be aware that your child cannot attend the trip 
unless this is completed.  Please click the link below: 
 
https://forms.gle/2MgGNfg7ME5qMUJy7 
 
Clothing and Equipment 
As we will be outdoors and walking around the site, your child can wear their PE kit for the day. 
Please ensure they have appropriate footwear, such as trainers, and a light coat or jacket in the case 
of rain / cooler weather.  
 
Recommended items 

● Warm, comfortable trousers and jumpers, layers of clothing 
● Warm hats / scarves / gloves 
● Waterproof coat / jacket 
● Walking boots / wellington boots 
● Small backpack 
● Water Bottle/s (full) 
● Snack 
● Pencil 

 

http://www.mhs.school/
https://greenearthgroup.co.uk/green-earth-developments-group-partner-with-british-salt-cledford-lane-lagoons-to-be-transformed-into-haven-for-wildlife/
mailto:https://forms.gle/2MgGNfg7ME5qMUJy7
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Medication 
Please ensure that your child brings any medication required and a completed medical authorisation 
form, obtainable from the school reception.  Asthma inhalers must be brought by pupils. 
 
Lunch and snack arrangements 
We will return to school in time for lunch, however students might want to bring a mid-morning 
snack with them to eat whilst walking to Cledford Lagoons.  Students are also encouraged to bring a 
full reusable water bottle to keep themselves hydrated throughout the day. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a successful field visit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Julie Stephens & Ms Jo Wallace   

 
Mrs Julie Stephens 
Head of Science 
jstephens@mhs.school 
 
Ms Jo Wallace 
Head of Geography 
jwallace@mhs.school 
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